
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
TO CANCEL A MEETING 

This Public Notice is to notify the public that the Person County 
Board of Commissioners has cancelled its meeting scheduled for 
Monday, January 3, 2022, due to inclement weather. 

All items that were on the agenda for the Board of Commissioners' 
January 3, 2022 meeting will be re-advertised for its January 18, 2022 
agenda. 

Gordon Powell Chairman 
Person County Board of Commissioners 


